
1 (one) $500 Scholarship wil be awarded to 
the Top Wyoming Youth Rider at the 

conclusion of the Goshen County Cutting #2 
in Torrington, Wyoming July 13-15, 2023.

The recipent must be a resident of the state 
of Wyoming and must show all three days to 

be eligible for this scholarship.

The Wyoming Cutting Horse Association was officially 
incorporated as a Non-Profit Organization in 1987 after 
several horse trainers, ranchers and cutting enthusiasts 
around the state decided that Wyoming should have 
their own club in affiliation with the National Cutting 
Horse Association. Some of the original Board Members 
included Jack and Barb Runner of Saratoga, Bill and 
Marge Page of Torrington, Ed and Karen Buchanan of 
Baggs, James Johnson of Casper, Steve James of 
Pinedale, Bryon and Bambi Pownall of Gillette and 
Mickey and Jan Wagenson of Gillette.

The goal of the WCHA is the promotion of the sport of 
cutting and showing cutting horses in the great state of 
Wyoming!
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